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Lisa Cataldi

From: Angela Boisclair <angbois@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 26, 2023 2:34 PM
To: House Education Committee
Subject: HB # 5688, 5739, 5738, 5859

I am writing in opposition of HB # 5688, 5738, 5739, and 5859.  These bills being brought before the House, under the 
guise of parental rights, are intended to censor curriculum and silence teachers. 
As an educator of 36 years, I am in strong opposition to any law that restricts the freedom to teach the truth and limits 
what children are allowed to learn. 
 
 
Please vote against these four proposed bills. 
Thank you 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela Boisclair (she/her) 
37 Blackrock Rd 
Coventry, RI 02816 
angbois@gmail.com 


